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I strongly oppose this measure. Oregon has had safe and secure mail in elections for 

decades now. We the people in Oregon voted this in ourselves, and it has been given 

accolades for it's safe and secure elections ever since. We have a right to continue to 

vote by mail as our state has chosen to do by law. I find it appalling that this has been 

used trying to claim elections were won when they were actually lost, and the loser is 

simply unwilling to accept the will of the people and accept they lost. There are plenty 

of safeguards in the system we already use in Oregon. This would be a huge 

backwards step in election security and integrity, as it would make it so much harder 

for people to vote, just like they do in the red states. VOTE NO!!! Do NOT let this 

happen to us!  It should not be a federal issue trying to change what we the people 

have voted in ourselves. VOTE NO!!! 


